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Tuesday 14th February 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Many parents ask us how they can best help and support the children at home with learning. The advice we 

always give is to read every night with your child because this makes so much difference and brings them on 

rapidly. Alongside this, completing the weekly homework and practising spellings, times tables also gives the 

children a great foundation to build on. As a parent though, this can be tricky and choosing the right time is the 

key. In my house, the closer to bedtime my boys get the more bad tempered and hard work they become so I 

would advise completing homework when the children get home.  

When reading at home talking about what has happened is valuable. Also, giving children time to correct 

mistakes or ask what words mean can really improve their vocabulary. Below are some questions that teachers 

would use and are useful for a conversation.  

 

 

 

 

A more advanced one is on the back of this.  

http://www.thevillageprimary.org.uk/


 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

R Birtwhistle 
Head Teacher. 


